Dear parent/carer,

As you may be aware, two of the teacher unions, the Scottish Secondary Teachers’ Association
(SSTA) and the National Association of Schoolmasters Union of Women Teachers (NASUWT),
intend to carry out industrial action over the national pay offer and their members plan to strike on
Wednesday 7 December 2022.

| wanted to get in touch with you directly as the impact of the industrial action may mean that you will
need to consider additional childcare arrangements on that day.

We have made an assessment on the impact this will have on our school and on the school day for
pupils and this is outlined below.

Due to capacity and resourcing issues, the school is facing challenges and five of our classes will be
affected. There will be no impact on our nursery, which will open as normal.

ROOMS 6, 7, 8 and 9 SHOULD ATTEND SCHOOL AS NORMAL FROM 8.55 — 3.00pm ON
WEDNESDAY 7™ DECEMBER.

ROOMS 1, 2, 3, 5and 10 WILL BE CLOSED UNTIL 11am. All pupils inrooms 1, 2, 3, 5 and 10
should come to school from 11am until 3.00pm on that day.

As you will understand, this is a situation that may be subject to change, and | will inform you at the
first opportunity if there are further changes to the school day.

Please visit the council’'s website with the most up to date information on
www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/industrial-action.

Regards,

Mrs A Rooney

Mo A/{D

Head Teacher
Langloan Primary School and Nursery Class
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